
TO:  High School Parents & Students 

FROM:    Scott Rodriguez-Hobbs 

RE:  COVID-19 Vaccines for Students 

 

We are pleased to be able to announce that Patapsco High School will be partnering with the 

Baltimore County Department of Health to offer the Pfizer BioNTech COVID-19 vaccine to 

students aged 16 and older.   

WHEN: First shots will be given on Wednesday May 19 from 8 am – 12 noon. 

  Second shots will be given on Wednesday June 9 from 8 am – 12 noon. 

  You must be available both dates. 

WHERE: The clinic will be held in our school Gym.  Please enter through the Gym doors 

on Inverness Ave. 

WHO: BCPS students aged 16 or older are eligible. Students under 18 must be 

accompanied by their parent or guardian.   Family members of students may also 

register for vaccine at these clinics.   

HOW DO I REGISTER?  To register for the vaccine clinic at our school, click on this link.      

Questions?   See attached COVID-19 Vaccine FAQs.  If you have additional questions, please 

contact our school nurses at 443-809-7060 

 

 

https://www.marylandvax.org/appointment/en/reg/2690834109

